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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back and a warm welcome to our new Reception children’s families.   

It is so lovely to see everyone back in school.  The children have settled in very well to our new routines.  Thank 
you for your support in enabling the children to have a good start to the new school year.  I know that this 
would not have happened without your full support and the ways you will have prepared your child for them 
coming to school. 

We have spent the summer re-designing many aspects of our school life to make it run as safely and efficiently 
as possible.  We will need to continue to review our processes over the coming months and any changes will 
carefully considered before any decisions are made.  

 

 

Reporting Your Child’s Absence 

If your child is unwell please report their absence by calling or sending an email to the school office by 9.00am.  
Please tell us the reason and symptoms for them not attending school that day.   

Please can we ask you to take their temperature and include this in your message to us.  Thank you for 
your understanding. 

 

Bookbags 

Just a reminder for all children to bring in their bookbags on Monday.  We will aim to return the bookbags with 
their new books by Wednesday of that week. 

 

Cool Milk 

When your child turns 5 years of age they will stop receiving daily milk as part of the government scheme.  If 
you wish your child to continue to receive milk please sign up for this on the Cool Milk website.  Click Here 

 

Wellington Boots 

Please can you send in a pair of named wellington boots with your child for them to keep in school.  The chil-
dren are spending time in the woodland throughout the day and the ground is beginning to stay damp they will 
change into their wellingtons to keep their feet dry. 

 

Collection Rota Sheet  

The children will be bringing home a Collection Rota sheet today.  This sheet will advise the teaching staff who 
will be picking your child up on the relevant days. A copy is enclosed with this newsletter also.   Please return 
the form to your class teacher.  Thank you.  
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News, Views and Celebrations 
 
 

PE on a Tuesday and Additional PE Lessons 

Just a reminder that the children will have a PE lesson every Tuesday with Mr Clark.  Please send your    
child(ren) to school in full PE kit.  PE will be taught outside so please ensure they have sufficient clothing to 
keep them warm.  

Teachers will be teaching an additional PE lesson on the set days below.  Please send your child in to school 
in full PE kit on these days.   

YR—Monday 

Year 1—Thursday 

Year 2—Wednesday 

 

Best wishes 
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